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c&% RHHA Crime Watch @%

Royal Highlands Homeowners Association February 8, 2025

Car Window Smashed

Vandals broke the window of a car parked near 95xx Faircrest last night. Nothing was
taken from the vehicle.

You might recall that thieves stole two trucks on January 20th. This broken window
incident was next door to the home from which one of the trucks was stolen.

Robbers broke into a home on Ferndale during the daytime in December. We also had
reports of porch pirates before Christmas.

We've notified our DPD patrol officers of this latest crime. The Royal Highlands
Homeowners Association will meet on Monday to discuss this uptick in crime.

Please let me know of any other crimes. chuckcurtis8@gmail.com
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